
NOTICE TO TAXPAYERS  
 
 

 
Notice is hereby given to taxpayers of Wayne County that the 2026 Wayne County Budget is posted 
on the DLGF website: gateway.ifionline.org. Paper copies are also available for the public in the 
Auditor’s Office, 401 East Main Street, Richmond, IN  47374. 
 
The date of the Public Hearing for the 2026 Wayne County Advertised Budget is Monday, October 6, 
2025 at 8:00 AM. The Public Hearing will be held in the Wayne County Administration Building, 401 
East Main Street, Richmond, Indiana 47374 and will be held in the Council/Commissioners 
Chambers. 
 
County Council will adopt the budget on Wednesday October 16, 2025 at 6:00 PM. 
 
 
Max Smith, President 
Wayne County Council 
 
 
 
 

  


